
 

 

  

 

 11th June 2018  

 
We will be holding a mufti-day on Friday 15th June, the children are invited to wear their own 

clothes to school in exchange for making a donation for the school fair.  

 

We are asking the children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 to donate cakes for the 

refreshments stall and children in Year 2 to Year 6 to donate a bottle for the bottle tombola.  

 

The Summer Fair is on Saturday 16th June from 11.00am – 2.00pm. Entry is free, there will be many 

stalls and sideshows, live music and refreshments. We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

 

 
Weather permitting; Sports Day will be on Monday 25th June. We invite parents to join us to 

watch sports day, the timings are as follows: 

 

10.00 am – 12.30pm  - KS2 

1.30 pm – 3.00 pm     - KS1 and Reception 

 

Please ensure all children have their full PE kit, a named water bottle and are wearing sun cream 

if required.  We hope the weather is kind and you will be able to join us. If sports day has to be  

cancelled due to the weather we update the announcement banner on the website as soon as 

we can.  
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The Travelling Book Fair has been delivered and will be open on 

Thursday 14th June at 3.15pm and at the Summer Fair on Saturday 

16th June. If you buy two books you can choose a third book free, 

the cheapest book is free. The school earns commission on all sales, 

which is used to purchase books for the school.   

 

Travelling Books are running a ‘Super Competition!’ with the 

opportunity to win a Nintendo Switch and book bundle.  Create your 

own superhero, draw a picture and write a story about your 

character. For more information and to download the entry form 

please visit www.travellingbooks.co.uk/win. 

 

 

 

Parking Reminder 

If you drive to school please may we remind you to park 

with consideration of our neighbours. Do not park on the 

bend, across the barrier of Hillcroft Court, in the laoding 

bays of the shops in the Raglan Precinct or in the Doctors 

Surgery. There is a free public car park behind the Raglan 

Precinct, only a short walk from school. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 12th June Parents Meeting for PSHE 3.30pm and 6.00pm 

Wednesday 13th June Parents Meeting for parents of children starting school in 

September 

Thursday 14th June Book Fair – from 3.15pm 

Friday 15th June Mufti Day 

Saturday 16th June Summer Fair 

Tuesday 19th June Reception Screening 

Wednesday 20th June Reception Screening 

Year 6 First Aid Course – information to follow 

Thursday 21st June Year 5 trip to Coulsdon Common 

Monday 25th June Sports Day - 10.00 KS2 / 1.30 KS1 and Reception 

Tuesday 26th June Get Space Trip 

District Sports – Field Events 

Thursday 28th June District Sports – Track Events 

3.30pm New Reception Children Stay and Play 

GLF Music Festival  

Friday 29th June INSET Day 

Tuesday 3rd July De Stafford Induction Day for Year 6 

Class Swap Day 

Wednesday 4th July De Stafford Induction Day for Year 6 

Thursday 5th July Bags 2 School collection 

Thursday 12th July Year 1 trip to the British Wildlife Centre 

School Discos – information to follow 

Friday 20th July Last day of term 

 

                

 

 

Pen Recycling  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 We have signed up to the 

Instrument Recycling Programme 

and are registered as a Bic 

Community Champion. 

 

If you have any old pens that you 

no longer use – please don’t throw 

them away – recycle them. We 

are able to accept any brand of 

pen, felt tip, highlighter, marker, 

correction fluid pot, correction 

tape, mechanical pencil and 

eraser pen regardless of their 

composition.   Pens to be recycled 

can be put in the green recycling 

bin just inside the first set of school 

gates or the collection box in the 

school foyer.  

 

Please spread the word. 

 


